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Request: 
 
 
Would you please be able to provide: 

• The number, length and locations of any new cycle lanes in your borough/local 
authority since March 2020. 

Nothing permanent, 4km temporary cycle lane between July and November 
between Whitley Bay and Tynemouth. 

• Month-by-month figures of the numbers of cyclists using these lanes. 

See attached. 

• The amount of money spent on installing any new cycle lanes since March 2020. 

£345K of which £310k on materials (which will be redeployed) 

• The number of complaints received over any new cycle lanes installed since March 
2020. 

Approximately 1,000 complaints plus a petition with 5,000+ signatories. 

• Which of the newly installed cycle lanes are to be/have been removed, if any. 

The scheme was removed in November 

 

 


